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11th September 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer   
 
Re:  Year 7 Parents’ Evening – 6  O’Clock  for  a start  at 6.30pm, Thursday 14th September 2017 
 
As indicated on the School Calendar, I am writing to remind you that the Year 7 Parents’ Evening is on 
Thursday 14th September in the School Hall.  This evening provides the opportunity to meet other parents of 
children in Year 7 and for an informal chat with members of the Senior Leadership Team, Pastoral team, your 
child’s Form Tutor and members of the PTA in a relaxed atmosphere. We aim to start promptly at 6.30pm and 
will end by approximately 8.30pm.  There will be refreshments served from 6 until 6:30 and then again at the 
end of the evening. 
 
On this evening some important information will be delivered by members of the Senior Leadership team.  As 
with all information evenings and parental consultation evenings at Roundwood Park, we would expect all 
parents to attend so as to demonstrate to their child the importance of home and school working together in 
partnership. This meeting is intended for parents only; students will not be required to attend on this occasion. 
 
You will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s Form Tutor, to visit their form room and to hear about 
your child’s daily routine. During the evening you will also be provided with important information about the 
Camp Wilderness Trip. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on this evening. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
T Lansdowne 
 
Head of Year 7 
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